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Easter Holidays 

Tomorrow brings the start of Easter weekend with Good Friday. We wish all our families a peaceful Easter with 

hopefully some better weather for the rest of the Easter holidays. 

Many thanks to everyone for their compliance with our steps to help reduce the risk of spreading infections and 

the ongoing support of our school. 

It has now become a regular request that as we enter into a holiday period, school will need to be informed if a 

pupil has tested positive for Covid-19 in the few days following our last day. This is so associated children and 

staff in bubbles can be contacted and instructed to self -isolate for 10 days.  

Therefore if your child has attended school on Thursday 1st April and has developed Covid-19 symptoms and 

goes on to test positive for Covid-19 up to Saturday 3rd April, then please contact school via: 

head@feckenhamfirst.worcs.sch.uk 

Please do not make contact through the school office address as this will not be picked up. 

Thank you  

 

Hot Lunches 

AIP will be providing a hot lunch service after the Easter break, please remember to order any lunches (hot or 

cold) in good time for our return to school. 

Thank you 
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Good Friday  

St John the Baptist church, C of E. 

Feckenham. 

An opportunity for children to listen to the 

Easter Story on Good Friday 2nd April at 

10.30am on-line, here is the link. 

 All ages welcome, no need to 

book. 

For more info please contact Fiona Carter 07864867313 / 

fionacarter@hotmail.co.uk 


